
 

 

 

 

December 14, 2010 

  

Doug Easterbrook  

Arts Management 

Suite 300 #2, 3012 17th Avenue SE  

Calgary, Alberta T2A 0P9  

Canada  

Re: Theatre Manager/9.xx 

Dear Mr. Doug Easterbrook, 

This letter is to inform Arts Management that its payment application, Theatre 

Manager/9.xx, has received a grade of PASS from the PCI Security Standards Council 

(the “Council”) Quality Assurance Team. Your PA-QSA has been notified of this grade 

as well. This letter does not represent an endorsement of the Application, but rather 

validation that the minimum documentary requirements have now been met. 

Having achieved a passing grade, the Council will list the Application on its Validated 

Payment Application List once your invoice has been paid. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have about this process.   

Sincerely,  

  

Deana Kelley-Welch 

PCI Program Manager 

PCI Security Standards Council, LLC 

401 Edgewater Place, Suite 600 

Wakefield, MA 01880 

pa-dss@pcisecuritystandards.org 

781-876-6222 

 

 

 


